
 

 

 

 

 

 

CALL FOR NOMINATIONS 2020 PRESIDENTIAL AWARDS FOR 
FILIPINO INDIVIDUALS AND ORGANIZATION OVERSEAS – NEW 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION OF NOMINATIONS 
 

01 July 2020 – Further to  the Call for Nominations (04-2020) dated 11 March 2020, 

the Philippine Embassy wishes to inform Filipinos in Switzerland and the Principality 

of Liechtenstein that the submission of nominations to the Commission on Filipinos 

Overseas (CFO) for the 2020 Presidential Awards for Filipino Individuals and 

Organizations (PAFIOO) has been extended from 31 July 2020 to 31 December 2020. 

The awarding ceremony for the Presidential Award will also be postponed to 

December 2021. In this regard, Filipino organizations and/or individuals are requested 

to submit their nominations to the Embassy on or before 31 October 2020, for review 

and endorsement.  

 

For more details of the nomination, kindly visit the CFO website: 

www.presidentialawards.cfo.gov.ph.  

 

Please be guided, accordingly.   
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